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A New Digital Experience: 
Southern Folger’s Website Redesign

	 We’re thrilled to announce that beginning in July, Southern Folger 
will be launching a brand-new website! This exciting development marks 
a major step forward in growing and modernizing our brand. With a 
fresh design and a user-friendly product catalog, the new site will provide 
a streamlined experience for anyone looking to explore who we are and 
what we offer.

Our updated website is designed with both functionality and convenience 
in mind. Visitors will be able to easily submit contact requests, browse 
current job openings, and sign up for our training classes. Whether you’re 
a long-time customer, a potential partner, or someone interested in join-
ing our team, the new site will make it easier than ever to connect with us.

Beyond its improved usability, the website will also be a rich resource 
for information. You’ll be able to read our latest newsletters, explore 
our company’s proud history, and dive into highlights from some of our 
favorite projects. It’s a great way for both customers and employees to stay 
informed and inspired.

So when the new site goes live next month, we invite you to take a look 
around! Discover our network of distributors, learn more about our lega-
cy, and enjoy some behind-the-scenes videos. Whether you’re a customer 
or an employee, take a few moments to explore everything the new South-
ern Folger website has to offer—we’re confident you’ll like what you see.

From John Legros Director of 
Safety

“A Quick Text... Can Cause a Wreck!”

A Safety Tip
Summer Hydration Program

Summer in Texas can be scorching, so staying hydrated is 
more important than ever. At Southern Folger, we want to 
help our manufacturing team beat the heat. Starting Wednes-
day, May 21st through Friday, September 19th, refreshing 
drinks and treats will be available in the Main Building 
Breezeway. Stop by between 9:30 and 9:45 AM to cool down 
and recharge. Thank you for your hard work—let’s stay cool, 
stay safe, and keep up the great work this summer!



	 If you attended the opening of the Southern Folger 
Training Center, you experienced the impressive transformation 
firsthand. From updated landscaping and branded flags outside to 
new flooring and lighting inside, every detail has been refreshed. 
Now fully operational, the Training Center is gearing up for its 
first session. Southern Folger is finalizing training materials and 
welcoming sign-ups from new trainees. With its modern design, 
enhanced curriculum, and cohesive brand integration, the new 
Training Center is well-equipped to prepare the next generation 
of professionals for excellence.

A New Era in Training

Meet the New Face 
of Southern Folger

Felipe
Garcia Jr.
Machining
CNC Machinist

A Word From our President
Stronger Together: Breaking Down Silos to Improve Lead Times

As we continue our company-wide initiative to reduce lead times, I want to take a moment to acknowledge the hard work 
happening across all departments—and to emphasize the importance of working even more closely together as we move 
forward. 
Improving lead times is not just a production challenge or a front-end task. It’s a company-wide journey that depends on 
seamless collaboration between project coordination, order processing, materials management, and our production teams 
on the shop floor. 
Now more than ever, we need to break down any remaining silos that may exist. Departments must strive to understand 
each other’s processes, challenges, and timelines. The better we communicate, anticipate, and align our efforts, the more 
efficient and responsive we become—for each other and for our customers. 
This means timely handoffs, proactive problem-solving, and a shared commitment to continuous improvement. Wheth-
er it’s ensuring accurate information flows from project coordinators to order processing or eliminating bottlenecks in 
production, each step we take together brings us closer to our goal of delivering industry-leading products faster and more 
reliably. 
Thank you for your continued dedication and teamwork. Let’s keep pushing forward—together.

Don Halloran - President, Southern Folger Detention Equipment Company


